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From: "Susan Kee" <susan@centraleglinton.com>
To: <rmacken@toronto.ca>
CC: <jallan@toronto.ca>
Date: 6/2/2009 3:50 PM
Subject: Audit Committee Response re Human Rights

June 2, 2009 

TO:  City Manager

c/o City Clerk's Office & City Audit Committee 

Please be advised that Central Eglinton Centre has had an Openness, Dignity
& Respect Policy in place since 1997.  This policy is our human rights
policy and includes a complaint procedure.  Currently, through the
endeavours of Labour Relations, the City is in the process of harmonizing a
human rights policy for all of the AOCCs.  A draft policy, dated February
2009, has already been shared with the Board of Management of Central
Eglinton Community Centre.  For further information concerning the status of
this policy, I suggest you contact Jayne Allan, Kim Jeffreys or Joanne
Hamill. 

Susan Kee

Executive Director

Central Eglinton Community Centre

160 Eglinton Ave. East

Toronto   M4P 3B5

(416) 392-0511 extension 223

fax:  (416) 392-0514

website:  www.centraleglinton.com

"the place where new friends meet" 

http://www.centraleglinton.com

